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Top DEP Stories 
   
State Impact: Pa. seeks input on protecting communities with high pollution burdens 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/10/11/pa-seeks-input-on-protecting-communities-with-
high-pollution-burdens/ 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Morning Call: Agreement halts Bethlehem Landfill expansion until all legal issues are resolved 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/10/10/landfill-expansion-on-hold/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Attorney: Charges withdrawn against Springdale woman for not cutting grass since June 
implosion of smokestacks 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/attorney-charges-withdrawn-against-springdale-
woman-for-not-cutting-grass-since-june-implosion-of-smokestacks/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Residents pack Washington Township meeting over mine subsidence concerns 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/10/residents-pack-washington-township-meeting-over-mine-
subsidence-concerns/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Plum Borough, residents battle Penneco, zoning board over injection well 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/10/plum-borough-penneco-injection-well.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Plum officials are trying to stop a new planned injection well for fracking wastewater 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/12/plum-injection-well-fracking-
wastewater-penneco-environmental/stories/202310120030 
 
Allegheny Front: AFTER FAYETTE COUNTY’S FIRST PROPOSED INJECTION WELL IS WITHDRAWN, 
RESIDENTS WORRY THERE MAY BE MORE TO COME 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-fayette-county-injection-well-frack-waste/ 
 
Allegheny Front: SHAPIRO’S WORKING GROUP FINDS NO CONSENSUS ON RGGI. SUPPORTERS AND 
OPPONENTS WEIGH IN 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/shapiros-working-group-finds-no-consensus-on-rggi/ 
 
Inside Climate News: A Rural Pennsylvania Community Goes to Commonwealth Court, Trying to Stop a 
New Disposal Well for Toxic Fracking Wastewater 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/10102023/plum-borough-opposes-15th-injection-well-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Environmental Health News: A rural Pennsylvania community goes to Commonwealth Court, trying to 
stop a new disposal well for toxic fracking wastewater 
https://www.ehn.org/a-rural-pennsylvania-community-goes-to-commonwealth-court-trying-to-stop-a-
new-disposal-well-for-toxic-fracking-wastewater-2665897040.html 
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Towanda Daily Review: Yaw holds annual “Ag Breakfast Meeting” in Troy 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/yaw-holds-annual-ag-breakfast-meeting-in-
troy/article_f1093e65-d0a2-56b7-bb09-4645cbc88f14.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Embattled Lawrenceville debates loan payment 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/embattled-
lawrenceville-debates-loan-payment/article_e78925e0-66a5-11ee-9f31-cb42b990d52b.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Deerfield inks agreement for ambulance services 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/local/deerfield-inks-agreement-for-
ambulance-services/article_ba060a84-66a5-11ee-a27b-8bbba8dafd5b.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Penn Twp. supervisors give conditional approval to subdivision plan 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/penn-twp-supervisors-give-conditional-approval-to-
subdivision-plan/article_54ef7a38-686a-11ee-98e9-d766dde3d60c.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State competing for billions to build hydrogen hubs; will they really be green? 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/10/state-competing-for-billions-to-build-hydrogen-
hubs-will-they-really-be-green/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: 800,000 tons of oil and gas waste have been reported missing 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/800-000-tons-of-oil-and-gas-waste-have-been-reported-
missing/article_75470782-67a3-11ee-a0fd-2bb8ead336cb.html 
 
 
Plum Home Explosion 
 
KDKA: Plum Borough Council votes to change name of road to honor borough manager killed in home 
explosion 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/plum-borough-council-votes-to-change-name-of-road-to-
honor-borough-manager-killed-in-home-explosion/ 
 
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
WPXI: How are first responders preparing in case of another train derailment? 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/how-are-first-responders-preparing-case-another-train-
derailment/FZVKOJNQEBHKNHLVJYLBKYYIMA/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland, Allegheny emergency units practice hazard response with Norfolk 
Southern’s ‘safety train’ 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-allegheny-emergency-units-practice-hazard-
response-with-norfolk-southerns-safety-train/ 
 
Allegheny Front: EIGHT MONTHS AFTER THE EAST PALESTINE DERAILMENT, SOME RESIDENTS WONDER 
IF THEY’LL EVER GO HOME 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/east-palestine-train-derailment-residents-worry/ 
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The Guardian: ‘A sacrifice zone’: East Palestine’s wastewater is flooding into this Ohio community 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2023/oct/11/a-sacrifice-zone-east-palestines-wastewater-is-
flooding-into-this-ohio-community 
 
 
Air 
 
Bradford Era: Environmental groups claim victory in EPA ruling on U.S. Steel plant in Clairton 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/environmental-groups-claim-victory-in-epa-ruling-on-u-s-steel-
plant-in-clairton/article_bc61ac08-687a-11ee-9a5a-97576ac66aa1.html 
 
KDKA: Air quality has been horrible this year — and it's not just because of wildfire smoke 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/wildfires-ozone-smoke-air-quality/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Environmental groups claim victory in EPA ruling on U.S. Steel’s Clairton plant 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/10/environmental-groups-claim-victory-in-epa-ruling-on-u-s-
steels-clairton-plant/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Environmental groups claim victory in EPA ruling on U.S. Steel plant in Clairton 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/environmental-groups-claim-victory-in-epa-ruling-on-u-s-steel-plant-
in-clairton/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Inside Climate News: Scientists Disagree About Drivers of September’s Global Temperature Spike, but It 
Has Most of Them Worried 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/11102023/scientists-disagree-about-drivers-of-septembers-
temperature-spike/ 
 
The Economist: The global backlash against climate policies has begun 
https://www.economist.com/international/2023/10/11/the-global-backlash-against-climate-policies-
has-begun 
 
Lancaster Framing: USDA Paying Farmers to Plant Trees in Effort to Fight Climate Change 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/usda-paying-farmers-to-plant-trees-in-
effort-to-fight-climate-change/article_bdbc6c6a-6770-11ee-aa32-f7f7291f77b2.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Shapiro coming to Kinzua Bridge Thursday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/shapiro-coming-to-kinzua-bridge-thursday/article_c7be30c6-6889-
11ee-90c4-73274c153eb9.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy working to improve sprawling Hays Woods Park 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-parks-conservancy-working-to-improve-sprawling-hays-woods-
park/ 
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Allegheny Front: WE’VE GOT JELLYFISH! HOW THE INVERTEBRATES GOT INTO THE GREAT LAKES 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/weve-got-jellyfish-how-the-invertebrates-got-into-the-great-lakes/ 
 
Allegheny Front: INVASIVE SPECIES AND DEER GRAZING THREATEN PITTSBURGH’S FOREST DIVERSITY 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburgh-frick-riverview-park-deer-invasive-plants/ 
 
Allegheny Front: NEW PA. LICENSE PLATE SUPPORTS CONSERVATION AND THE EASTERN HELLBENDER 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pa-license-plate-supports-conservation-and-the-eastern-hellbender/ 
 
Daily American: What's joining, what's leaving Pennsylvania's endangered and threatened species lists? 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/10/11/endangered-species-threatened-
pa-fish-crayfish-mussel-lamprey-fish-boat-commission-recommendations/71129304007/ 
 
Rep. Williams announces $105,000 grant for Sadsbury Woods Preserve 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/10/11/williams-announces-grant-for-sadsbury-woods-preserve/ 
 
Refurbished Philly Trolley Trail leads to hidden gem bridge in West Fairmount Park 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/fairmount-park-conservancy-trolley-trail-skew-bridge-
chamounix-mansion-20231012.html 
 
A self-described ‘disabled birder’ hiked into Montco to help make the trails better for everyone 
https://www.inquirer.com/life/outdoors/hiking-outdoors-accessibility-disabled-ada-wissahickon-
20231011.html 
 
 
Energy 
 
The Derrick: Clarion County solar field still on course 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/clarion-county-solar-field-still-on-
course/article_55488b80-6786-11ee-a96a-effb935f0190.html 
WESA: President Biden to announce funding for a hydrogen hub in western Pa., West Virginia, Ohio 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-10-12/hydrogen-hub-western-pa 
 
Reuters: US home heating bills seen flat to lower this winter, EIA says 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/us-home-heating-bills-seen-flat-lower-this-winter-eia-2023-
10-11/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania continues awarding millions for EV infrastructure charging. 
Here's the local breakdown. 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/11/penndot-electric-vechicle-charging-
stations.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_37&cx_artPos=7#cxrecs_s 
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Reuters: Exclusive: Hydrogen hubs located in Pennsylvania among winners of $7 billion in US grants 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/hydrogen-hubs-located-pennsylvania-among-winners-7-bln-
federal-grants-2023-10-11/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: Casey, Fetterman, Deluzio Announce $10 Million to Support Clean Energy 
Manufacturers 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/casey-fetterman-deluzio-announce-10-million-to-support-clean-
energy-manufacturers/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Catalyst Connection wins $10M to help smaller manufacturers with clean 
energy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/10/clean-energy-grant-catalyst-
connection.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Sheetz Adding EV Changing Stations 
https://www.cpbj.com/sheetz-adding-ev-charging-stations/ 
 
Penn State News: Penn State hosts SPARK 2050 energy summit to ignite energy transformation 
https://www.psu.edu/news/impact/story/penn-state-hosts-spark-2050-energy-summit-ignite-energy-
transformation/ 
 
 
Environmental Justice 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. seeks input on protecting communities with high pollution burdens 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/10/11/pa-seeks-input-on-protecting-communities-with-
high-pollution-burdens/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: Coal's coming decline has miners facing 400,000 layoffs by 2035 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/12/coal-miners-layoffs-climate-
change/stories/202310120056 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: FTC approves EQT's consent agreement on Tug Hill acquisition 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/10/federal-trade-commission-eqt-consent-
agreement.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Giant Eagle to donate money from paper bag sales to charities as plastic ban takes 
effect 
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https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2023/10/12/coal-miners-layoffs-climate-change/stories/202310120056
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/10/10/federal-trade-commission-eqt-consent-agreement.html
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https://triblive.com/local/giant-eagle-to-donate-money-from-paper-bag-sales-to-charities-as-plastic-
ban-takes-effect/ 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Council debates how to clean alley, dumpster area 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/council-debates-how-
to-clean-alley-dumpster-area/article_4e1ef4a8-67a8-11ee-8841-1b262e775b27.html 
 
 
Water 
 
New Castle News: Wampum Avenue pump station project begins in Ellwood City 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/wampum-avenue-pump-station-project-begins-in-
ellwood-city/article_3439a4de-684d-11ee-99da-8bae24a8a2f1.html 
 
Pocono Record: Wild & Scenic? Here's what it would take for Lackawaxen River to get federal 
designation 
https://www.poconorecord.com/story/news/local/2023/10/12/lackawaxen-river-conservancy-seeks-
wild-scenic-designation/70964213007/ 
 
Daily Courier: Connellsville Municipal Authority seeking money from PennVEST 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/connellsville-municipal-authority-seeking-money-from-
pennvest/article_1567aed6-6873-11ee-913f-7f691c3349d2.html 
 
Daily American: Why the Cambria Somerset Authority decided to raise its water rates for 2024 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2023/10/09/cambria-somerset-authority-approves-
2024-budget-with-10-percent-water-rate-increase/71083792007/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: 3,000-plus illegally dumped tires found in dredging of Schuylkill River used as regatta 
rowing race course 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-regional/3-000-plus-illegally-dumped-tires-found-in-dredging-of-
schuylkill-river-used-as-regatta/article_5478e758-6877-11ee-9a84-d3664a42ee89.html#tracking-
source=home-top-story 
 
3,000-plus illegally dumped tires found in dredging of Schuylkill River 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/10/11/3000-plus-illegally-dumped-tires-found-in-dredging-of-
schuylkill-river/ 
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